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DEATH OF MEMBER
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WE have been informed that CWO4 James Contratto passed away approximately October 2021.  In accordance with chapter by laws a $25 donation will be made in his name to the Jon Keller CWOA Scholarship fund.

BLACKTHORN MEMORIAL
The CGC Blackthorn Memorial ceremony will be held at 11:00 AM on Friday January 28, 2022 at the North Rest area of I-275 just south of St Petersburg.  Uniform is Bravo’s for active duty. The chapter has purchased a wreath for the ceremony again this year.

JANUARY MEETING

This quarters meeting with be held following the BLACKTHORN Memorial at Beef O’Brady’s at Marina Village Shopping Center, 4775 34th St S, St. Petersburg, FL 33711.  We are planning on being there around 12:30. CWO Christian Westerdahl CWOA President will be in attendance.
ANNUAL DUES
It is time for those who have dues expiring to pay up.  Our dues are now $10 per year January through December.  Send check payable to Suncoast CWOA to Suncoast CWOA c/o Bill Reetz, 1515 High Bluff Dr, Largo, FL  33770.  You can also give your checks to Jon Trude or Mike Paquette if you are stationed at Sector St. Pete or Air Sstation Clearwater. If you think you this an error, Bill will be glad to double check.
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NEW COIN INITIATIVE

Will Stevenson is heading up an effort design a new chapter coin! If you have any ideas, for a coin…. please let him know. 

ANNUAL MEETING
The 2022 annual meeting will be held in Charleston SC April 28-30, 2022
The 2022 CWOA Annual meeting will be held at the Charleston Marriott, 170 Lockwood Boulevard, Charleston, SC, 29403, from 28-30 April 2022. 

What to expect? Lots of good (orderly) conversation on various topics that are important to our membership.

What is the dress code? Generally the meeting is more of a polo shirt/khaki type of event. Most of us wear a CWOA shirt along with dressier pants. The installation dinner on Saturday evening is fancier with dinner dress jacket or dinner dress expected for active duty/reservists and 
Does the CWOA pay for our travel? The CWOA pays for one representative for each Chapter to travel to the event. DO NOT USE A GOVERNMENT TRAVEL CARD. The CWOA will reimburse you for your travel but it is not government travel. You will fill out a travel claim online and receive a check during the meeting. The CWOA reduces costs by doubling chapter reps up in rooms (so two people per room). You can have your own room if desired but you will have to pay half of the costs out of your own pocket. Do not reserve your own room, the executive director takes care of all of this for you when he receives your registration.

All members wishing to attend that are not on the Executive Committee are responsible for their own travel arrangements and hotel expenses.

April 28-30, 2022

Sign up today, this event will sell out! 

REGISTER FRIEND ON FACEBOOK or LinkedIn 

VISIT OUR PAGE https://www.cwoauscg.org/
Our mailing address is: 

Chief Warrant and Warrant Officers Association of the United States Coast Guard

1750 Delaware Ave Apt B

Cape May, NJ 08204-4021

If you do not have internet access, call the CWOA at 202.963.1793
Jonathon Trude                                  Bill Reetz

President                                            Secretary

